
Minister of Foreign Affairs of China sent a message of condolences at the deaths of Serbian Embassy officers in Libya
Tuesday, 23 February 2016.

Following the tragic deaths of Sladjana Stankovic and Jovica Stepic, officers of the Serbian
Embassy in Libya, Minister of Foreign Affairs of the People's Republic of China Wang Yi sent a
message of condolences to First Deputy Prime Minister and Foreign Minister Ivica Dacic.
  
"I was deeply shaken by the news of the tragic deaths of two officers of the Serbian Embassy in
Libya. On behalf of the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the People's Republic of China and on my
own behalf, I express to you and through you to the bereaved families deepest condolences",
says the message of condolences by the Chinese Foreign Minister.
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